
 
 

For release:  Thursday, Oct. 28, 2021 

 

City of Fort Wayne and ACLU resolve injunction issues  

related to protest activity in public places in Fort Wayne 
 

Fort Wayne, Ind. – The City of Fort Wayne and the American Civil Liberties Union (ACLU) of 

Indiana, jointly, announce their resolution of injunction claims in their pending lawsuit. Details of 

the parties’ discussions are in the attached jointly-prepared document. 

 

Direct any questions to John Perlich, Director of Public Information, City of Fort Wayne, (260) 

427-6957, john.perlich@cityoffortwayne.org, or Ariella Sult, Director of Communications, ACLU 

of Indiana, (317) 759-6425, asult@aclu-in.org. 
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